The Gift
of

Success
The Owens Community College Honors
Program was created in 2008 to provide
a challenging educational opportunity
above and beyond the standard curriculum
for exceptional students who strive for
academic excellence. It offers students a
wide range of courses in every department
and program in the college. Smith and his
wife wanted to do their part to attract high
academic achievers to the College and saw
the Honors Program as a means to do so.
The Smiths established the Art & Connie
Smith Honors Scholarship in 2008, and
it now exceeds $25,000. As Chair of the
Foundation Board, Smith is committed to
giving back to Owens’ students. He and
Connie hope their example will encourage
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others to invest in Owens Community
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College’s students and help make higher
education available to everyone in
Northwest Ohio.
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